
NEWAYGO MIDDLE SCHOOL 
May 20, 2025   
      
Good morning Newaygo Middle School,       
 
Happy Birthday - None 
 
Just a couple of important reminders as we head into the final stretch of the school year: 
Please keep in mind any student failing a class after May 30 will be required to attend 
summer school.  So stay caught up on your homework assignments 
There are rocket football papers in the office with information with the link to sign up, 
cost and deadline. 
 
Reminder about dress code and the importance of getting to class on time.  
 
Reminder - if you have class selection form - Mrs. Hance is allowing a late turn in today. 
If you need a copy of one, please find her. 
 
You are encouraged to continue to wear college attire or small business attire on 
Wednesdays!! 
 
Check your locker for library books, your bedroom, under your sofa, and please return 
your school library books by Friday, May 23rd.   
 
Physicals for boys are on Thursday, May 22. Forms are available in the office. Students 
must take one home for parents to fill out. Once it’s filled out,  may give it to the 
secretary to hold for the day of or bring it that day. 
 
Now if you would please, stand, placing your hand over your heart, and join your class 
in saying our Pledge of Allegiance…..Have a great day Lions! 
 


